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VOLUNTARY SCHOOL FUND 

 
 
Dear Parent 
 
I am writing to supply you with details of the contributions we hope to receive to support the Voluntary School 
Fund. Our Voluntary School Fund enables us to extend the work of the school and support pupils in a whole variety 
of ways.  It makes it possible, for example, for us to:- 
 
- purchase discounted tickets in quantity for educational visits of all kinds 
- support extra-curricular work carried out at the school through clubs  and similar activities 
- subsidise one or two needy pupils who would otherwise miss out on valuable educational trips 

        because of financial hardship at home 
 
I must stress that contributing to the School Fund is 100% voluntary. The sum we hope to receive is £20.00 per 
pupil per annum however higher sums are most welcome, but I would like to repeat, supporting the Voluntary 
School Fund or not must be entirely your decision.  As far as the school is concerned, no significance attaches to 
exactly who does contribute and who would prefer not to. 
 
We would ask you to complete and return the attached slip and we shall appreciate your support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr Matthew Longden 
Headteacher 
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